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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

                        As I’m sure you’ll be aware, we are gradually allowing a phased return to school for select 

year groups as advised by the government.  

 

Children are taught in ‘bubbles’ of no more than fifteen pupils, with two staff members looking after them 

throughout the day as long as staffing allows.  

 

As it currently stands, there is the potential for us to support and invite pupils who are currently in year 2 

to return to school. Due to staffing issues, this offer is available for the following days only and requires 

commitment to all four days to ensure consistency in provision.  

Monday 6th July 

Wednesday 8th July  

Monday 13th July 

Tuesday 14th July 

The start and finish times will be 8.30am – 3.15pm. The details of the behavior policy, as well as the drop 

off and collection policy are available to download on the front page of the school website.  

If you feel this is an opportunity you would be interested in, please register your interest by emailing or 

phoning the school office by 12.30pm on Friday 3rd July. We will then be in touch as soon as possible on 

the afternoon to update you and let you know if we can accommodate your request. Due to the limited 

nature of the days any late requests may not be accommodated.  

 

Once again, I would like to say thank you very much for your patience and good wishes throughout this 

very difficult time. Your kind messages of support and well wishes continue to make this challenging time 

a little easier.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr L. A. Myers, Head Teacher 

 


